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Sent via email: a.prisacariu@aus.swiss 
 
August 12, 2024 
 
Dr. Anca Prisacariu 
Quality Assurance Director 
American Institute of Applied Sciences in Switzerland 
Chemin du Levant 5, La Tour de Peilz 
Vaud, Switzerland 1814 

 
Dear Dr. Prisacariu: 
 
Thank you for the timely submission of your response to the Notes assigned by the Board of 
Commissioners at their April 2024 meeting. We are pleased to inform you that at their July 2024 
meeting the Board of Commissioners found these notes to have been successfully addressed. 
Consequently, we have removed the notes from your accreditation and have updated our records 
accordingly. In addition, we will update your membership status page on the IACBE website to reflect 
the removal of these notes. 
 
We very much value our relationship with the American Institute of Applied Sciences in Switzerland and 
we want to thank you and your colleagues for your commitment to advancing academic quality in 
business education. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or if we can be of service to you in 
any way. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Laurie Yates 
Director of Accreditation 
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